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Dress for the Olympics! 
On Thursday get ready to show your grade level pride. 
Wear the following color to support your grade level team
this Thursday:
8th - green
7th -
6th - blue
Staff- Hawaiian 

After school Study Lab:
  study lab will be Monday-Wednesday

this week.  Make sure you take time to
finish all of your work before spring

break

Thursday
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Wednesday

Tuesday March 19th, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday
Eighth grade students, 

Please click thIs Link if you would like to Request a change to
your 4th quarter elective classes.  The deadline to request a
change is Tuesday, March 19th at the end of 8th grade lunch.

You will receive an email informing whether or not the change
could be made. 

See Mrs. Kelley if you have any questions.

PEF Scholarships (due April 15)

Petoskey Education Foundation Undergraduate
Scholarships in the amount of $500 are awarded to

qualified Petoskey Middle School students who have an
interest in furthering their education by taking summer
instructional programs related to science, technology,

music, leadership, debate, visual arts or other academic
endeavors. More information is available on the website

(follow link above). 
Completed applications are due no later than April 15.

Salisbury
Steak w/

Beef Gravy

Tater Tot
Casserole

Nacho Meat
w/ Tortilla

Chips

SPRING
BREAK

whitewhite

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-kirRHck/t5hXD7QlR-lNSoEfY5kjNg/edit?utm_content=DAF-kirRHck&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefTgvavfBxPl1JmLuJciCnX6bMIMl4mtZbSMge4FwM35I9jA/viewform
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/


Attention Volleyballoon Olympians: Please attend practice on
Wednesday during homeroom in Mrs. Zamarron's classroom, #144.

ENd of winter
Olympics!

ENd of winter
Olympics!

Balloon Stomp Olympians: Training for the Balloon Stomp will take place
in the hallway outside of the gym 15 minutes before the event on
Thursday.  Listen for the announcement during the End of Winter

Olympics and meet Mr. Swidorski and Mrs. Feys in the hallway for your
instructions and supplies.

Winter Olympic Coin Wars: click HERE!

Attention Olympians signed up for Cup Stacking, we will be holding a one time

practice for this event on Thursday during homeroom in room 121 (Mrs. Hopkins-

6th grade hall).  Please check in with your homeroom teachers and come down to

the practice.

“Rock Paper Scissors Relay" Olympians will practice on Wednesday in the gym

during homeroom. 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_N0F18-A/zIamF-15PVYo4juAqDmb0A/edit


6th Grade Track Information 

The first day of track practice is on Wednesday, April 3rd from 3:35-4:30 at PMS. This will
be a sign up day. Please bring your chromebook.

--All students must have a physical ON FILE IN THE OFFICE BEFORE the season starts. 

6th Grade Practice Schedule 

PMS Track Online Uniform Order Shop (for Grades 6-8)

6th Grade Track Remind Sign Up Link  (for 6th Grade Only)

Email Coach Bell with any questions: bell.rj.t@northmen.org
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There will be no Art Club this Wednesday, March 20th.  We
will resume Art Club after spring break.  Have a great Spring

Break!!! 

Attention Peer to
Peer: 

Please meet in
Ms. Strieby's

room on Thursday
for our next

meeting! See you
then!

Science Fair Club will meet

after school 

in Mrs. Martin's Room

until 4:30 on the

following dates-

Wednesday, March 20th

Wednesday, April 3rd

Wednesday, April 10th

The next/final photo club meeting will be on Monday, April 8th!
Please be ready to share your project with the group on Canva!

7th & 8th Grade Track: Order Your Shirts Now Please!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_m_F694Q/GCQydmjAnwaEYljrAWw0EA/edit?utm_content=DAF_m_F694Q&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_m_F694Q/GCQydmjAnwaEYljrAWw0EA/edit?utm_content=DAF_m_F694Q&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://fivestarscreenprintingplus.com/collections/pms-track
https://fivestarscreenprintingplus.com/collections/pms-track
https://www.remind.com/log_in
https://www.remind.com/log_in
https://www.remind.com/log_in


Yearbooks! Yearbooks for Sale! Please go to the link on the

PMS webpage or bring $30 to the office to buy a yearbook!

Sales end soon! 

Strength and Conditioning Club:  6th-8th grade
** This after school club will give you an opportunity to safely condition and strengthen
your body using the middle school weight room.  This club is for students at any level of

fitness/athleticism.  
** You will need to have a PHYSICAL on file in the PMS office before you can participate.

** This is not a drop in club- you need to commit to the full schedule- see information
sheet

** Pick up the information sheet in the office to be signed by your parents and returned to
Mr. Brey by Friday April 5.  

** See Mr. Brey with any questions!!!

6th & 7th Graders interested in joining G3 next year, we plan to invite
you to some of our meetings in April & May. Please email Mrs. Burris
at burris.la.y@northmen.org (or talk with a current G3 member) if
you'd like an invitation to these meetings! 

If there are any 8th graders that want to try out for any of the high school

choirs for the next school year please email Mrs. Saunders at the High School

to set up a time to discuss the options.  saunders.ja.t@northmen.org

G3 we will meet 3/20 4:00-6:30, please come if/when you can. We have
lots to finish up ahead of STEM Day and the health fair, we also have two
field trip’s coming up.



Help your school capture every
memorable moment in the yearbook! 
Snap some photos and send them to
us! Go to HJeShare.com, use the code

(pmsyearbook) and we will do our best
to use your photos!
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